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Adamsdown Primary Information for parents about our learning and how you can help your child.
	Class: LITTLE STARS NURSERY                                             Term: AUTUMN 2020

	Nursery Teacher: Mrs Davies
Learning Support Assistants: Mrs Maynard (Mon-Wed), Miss Cowley (Wed-Fri), Miss Lubna

	A very warm welcome to all our new nursery families!
The first half term has been spent getting to know your children, and completing the ‘Foundation Phase Profile’. This has given staff a greater understanding of your child’s learning and development, so that we can ensure that we tailor our teaching to your child’s individual needs.

Context for Learning:
The Early Years context for learning until Christmas is ‘Once Upon a Time’
In Nursery we will be focussing on a different story each week. We will also follow any seasonal events to make it meaningful and relevant for our little ones. For example we will be doing lots of lovely activities related to fireworks,  moving on to ‘Children in Need’ and focussing our learning around this. We will follow the children’s interests and any relevant events that arise.

	How you can help:
Please follow us on Twitter @AdamsdownNur which is regularly updated with lovely photos and videos of the children. You will be able to see what your child has been learning during the week and talk to them about their experiences. 
 Also, beginning from the 1st week after half term there will be a learning grid on the  website - www.adamsdownprm.cardiff.sch.uk on our Nursery Class page. 
Here you will find weekly suggestions of activities to enhance your child’s learning at home, related to the work we have been doing in school.
Other ways you can help-
Please bring your child to Nursery on time                                                                          Morning session starts at 9am; Afternoon session starts at 12.15pm and
~ Please collect your child on time                                                                                                    Morning session ends at 11.15am; Afternoon session ends at 2.30pm
We open the gates 5 minutes earlier at the end of each session to allow children to leave gradually for their safety.
~ Dress your child ready for active learning inside and outside.Please ensure your child wears a waterproof coat to school, as we spend a lot of time outside.

	Dates to remember:
HALF TERM - Monday 26th October - Friday 30th October
Monday 9th November - INSET DAY
END OF TERM Friday 18th December return Tuesday 5th January 2021

	The Nursery staff wishes to thank you for your cooperation.    October 19th 2020
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